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OLW NEWS 2021 
Tel: 9460 6684                      YouTube: OLW Learning Channel 
           Email:  principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 Issue: 12      Date:  Monday April 26 2021 

Dear Parents & Families, 
  Thank you to everyone who is 
participating in our Parent-Teacher-Student 
chats today. These discussions are vitally 
important in ensuring that you are aware of 
your child’s performance and learning goals. 
Parents are always welcome to speak with 
their child’s teacher at any time throughout 
the year, but it is always best to make an 
appointment either with the teacher directly, 
or by contacting the office.   
NEW STAGGERED ENTRY & EXIT TIMES 
 Our change in group entry and exit 
times commences from today. Our new 
House Team entry and exit times are:  

o Entry -     Bates – 8.30am 
Kelly – 8.40am 
Latrobe – 8.50am 

o Exit -   Bates – 3.10pm 
Kelly – 3.20pm 
Latrobe – 3.30pm 

SACRAMENTAL DATES FOR 2021 
Sacramental dates for 2021 for 

students who have been baptised in the 
Catholic Church were set last term and are 
as follows:   
Confirmation  
(Year 6 2020 - Sacrament of Confirmation - 
Thursday June 10 at 5:00pm) 
Year 6 2021 - Commitment Mass - Sunday 
June 20 @ 10:00am 
Year 6 2021 - Sacrament of Confirmation - 
Thursday July 29 at 5:00pm 
Reconciliation (Years 2 & 3 2021) 
Commitment Mass – Sunday July 18 @ 
10:00am 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Year 2 – Thursday August 12 @ 5.00pm  
Year 3 – Thursday August 19 @ 5.00pm 
First Eucharist (Years 3 & 4 2021)  
Commitment Mass - Sunday October 10 @ 
10:00am 
First Eucharist Mass - Sunday November 7 
at 11:30am (Years 3 & 4 together) 
PREP 2022 INFORMATION NIGHT 

Our Prep 2022 Information Night was 
well attended last Thursday evening. The 
next stage in our Enrolment process are 

School Tours which commence this 
Thursday at 9.15am. 
CROSS COUNTRY TRIAL 

Congratulations to all students who 
participated in our Cross Country Trial at 
Bundoora Park for last Friday. Our team, 
shown below, has been selected to compete 
on Friday May 7 at Edwardes Park 
commencing at 12.30pm. Permission forms 
will be posted on Operoo later this week.  
Thank you to all the parents who volunteered 
to assist with the Trial; we couldn’t have done 
it without you!  

 
INTERSCHOOL SPORT 
 Winter Sport commences for OLW this 
Friday, April 30, with an AWAY game against 
Reservoir Views Primary School. Please 
note that all Soccer matches are played at 
Donath Reserve. Parents are welcome to 
attend matches, but must adhere to the 
COVID Safe entry conditions at each host 
school. No sign in is required for those 
attending the Soccer matches at Donath 
Reserve. 

Enjoy the week! 

Kevin Burke 

 
WORD OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to everyone who found out 
that saviour means ‘a person who saves 
someone or something from danger or 
difficulty’ or ‘God or Jesus Christ as the 
redeemer of sin and saver of souls’. 

Our word for this week in honour of Anzac 
Day is: 

SACRIFICE 
Find out it’s meaning and origin and 

see if you can add this word to your 
vocabulary over the next week! 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured


 2 

 

  



 3 

 

  



 4 

  



 5 

 

 

  



 6 

 

 

 Hall & Airlock Demolition & Construction 
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Parish of Our Lady of the Way Kingsbury 
Presbytery: 13 Green Ave, Kingsbury, 3083 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Terry Bergin             Tel: 0488 020 364             School Tel: 9460 6684 

Email: terrybergin1@bigpond.com 

 

Parish Website: OLW Kingsbury 

Mass Timetable 

Saturday – Vigil Mass: 

Sunday: 

Weekdays: 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Rosary Monday to Saturday: 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 

6.00PM 

8.00AM and 10.00AM 

10.00AM 

Saturday from 5.15 to 5.45PM 

9.30AM 

After Mass Daily 

Friday from 9.00 to 9.30AM 

Baptisms and Marriages by appointment:  

 

Hi Everyone. 
Entrance Antiphon:  
Cf. Ps 32:5-6 
The merciful love of the Lord fills the earth; 
by the word of the Lord the heavens were made, alleluia. 
 
Communion Antiphon: 
The Good Shepherd has risen, 
who laid down his life for his sheep 
and willingly died for his flock, alleluia. 

Parish lunches: 
We will be recommencing the Parish lunches, with the first one to be held on Wednesday 26th 
May. All are welcome to join us at the Summerhill Hotel at 12pm. Please sign your name on the 
list in the foyer or see Mary Barnard as bookings will need to be made. 

Diocesan Policy: 
All volunteers, readers, special ministers, are to have a WWCC which lasts 5 years. Only 
available on line. These are free for volunteers. 
Working with children check application form: 
The WWCC forms can be found at: workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au  Ph 1300 652 879.                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Rosters: 
If anyone wishes to Read or be a Eucharistic minister, please see Father Terry. Thanks. 

Counting numbers: 
We will be counting the numbers of people at mass during the month of May. We have been 
asked to write down the numbers of men, women and children attending. Thanks in anticipation 
for your agreement for this to take place. If anyone seriously has a problem with this, please see 
Father Terry ASAP. 

Magazine story:  
Also in May, the Melbourne Catholic online magazine would like to do a story on OLW 
Kingsbury, to coincide with our feast day. Could a couple of people see Father Terry if 
interested in answering a few questions from Melbourne Catholic online magazine and talk with 
Melissa Parkinson from the Communications office of the Cathedral about the Parish. 

Leave:  
Father Terry will be away on leave 10th May – 28th May. Father Glasheen will supply for the 2 
weekends at the 6am, 8am and 10am masses. Father Pat will offer mass Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday for the three weeks. 
 


